
Dear Sir or Madam, 
  
We are delighted to invite you to the European Radioisotopes Valley Initiative (ERVI) 
Stakeholders Forum which will take place in Brussels on Wednesday, September 10 at 
DoubleTree by Hilton Brussels City.  
The ERVI Stakeholders’ Forum will bring together key representatives involved in different 
steps of the supply chain of medical radioisotopes. This event will be held in the framework 
of the on-going work by the European Commission towards the establishment of the 
“European Radioisotopes Valley Initiative (ERVI)”, under the SAMIRA Action Plan and 
recently announced under the REPowerEU Roadmap towards ending Russian energy imports 
[COM(2025) 440 final]. 
  
ERVI will be aimed at strengthening the supply chain of medical radioisotopes by reducing 
dependency on foreign supplies, in particular Russia, optimise industrial-scale production of 
radioisotopes, and support research into novel nuclear medicine therapies and radioisotopes 
production technologies. ERVI will ultimately help increase the EU’s autonomy, maintain 
global leadership in the nuclear medicine sector and enhance patient’s access to cancer 
treatments. 
  
If you would like to attend this event either in person or online, please register via the 
following link before Friday 08/08.  
We remain at your disposal should you have any questions. 
  
With kind regards, 
  
The SAMIRA-ERVI Secretariat Team 

https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/ca529995-9108-6068-1995-bb2c664249e9

